Town of Wareham

Marine Resources Commission

Meeting Date October 8, 2014

Attendees: Don Jepson, Warren Hall, Trenton Blanchard, Jim Smith, Larry Bearse, Dick Wheeler, Garry Buckminster

The meeting opened at 7:00 PM.

The meeting notes from the previous meeting were read and accepted by the members.

It was suggested that it would benefit the town if there were a Facebook page or an App that would direct visitors and town residents where to go to get information. For example if you wanted information on subjects such as boating safety.

During discusion on that subject Garry Buckminister said that it might be beneficial for MRC to reach out to the Beaches and Tourism committee to consider collaborating with them.

On the subject of eco-moorings Garry mentioned that some offered twice the life span of existing moorings.

On the subject of aquaculture garry indicated he will be meeting with the selectmen to offer discuss his recommendations as to what to do with grants that are not currently being used.

The subject of dredging was discussed and Garry indicated that a request was made a number of years ago and he would investigate where it stood and the current status.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 PM

Durale Hylps

I attest these are the true MRC minutes of meeting held October 8, 2014.

Donald H Jepson, Chairman

Please cc: Board of Selectmen, Harbormaster Office

A TRUE COPY

TOWN CLERK